From: Jacqueline Oppenheimer_

Sent: 12 August 2019 11:40
To: English, Rachel
Subject: PLANNING APPLICATION 2019/2895/P

Planning Application 2019/2895/P
FROGNAL COURT HAS 2EX

I would like to object to this development over the buildings on this estate that are situated
on Finchley Road. [ have been a leaseholder of a flat in the rear block-since 1985 which
has become a home for my grandchildren now I have moved away.

1 know that conditions were appalling whilst the estate was a building site with very
restricted access, problems with noise and water penctration and the work in my building is
still not finished, the lifts, for which I paid a considerable financial contribution, are still not
installed and working and the hall and stairways are a building site.

This must not be repeated in the other buildings, the leaseholders and resident do not
deserve this.

There are commercial premisces (shops) on the ground floor and access to them will be
seriously hindered, and may even result in closure, whilst, also. seriously impinging on the
safety of pedestrians on this very busy footpath, which is used by many residents from the
surrounding area to reach the bus stop and underground.

The flat roofs on the buildings could be used for solar panels which would help us all and
be environmentally friendly. These new apartments will be of little value to anyone but the

developer and without a lift will only be suitable for young adults who are very fit.

PLEASE REFUSE THIS APPLICATION.

(Mrs) Jacqueline L. Oppenheimer| I
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